
Betty Gilbert Middle School 

PAC – General Meeting Minutes 

Date: June 13, 2024 

Call to Order at:   6:31 pm 

We acknowledge that the Langley School District resides on the traditional  

unceded territory of the Katzie, Kwantlen, Matsqui and Semiahmoo First  

Nations.  

Attendees:  Cari Pritchard, Jodi Stiglic, Valerie Friess, Laura Wheway, Claire Burns, Mindy Guthrie,  Allie 

Brush, Adeana Zappone, Nicole Chadwick, April Levine, 

Established Quorum 

Round Table 

Additions to June agenda: none, motion to approve Laura, seconded by Nicole, all approve 

Changes to May Minutes: Add Nicole Chadwick to Members at Large and Delete Allie Brush to DPAC 

position 

Approval of May changes to minutes: Motion to approve Allie, seconded by Adeana, all approve  

Principal’s And Vice Principal Report:  Claire Burns, Mindy Guthrie 

- Thank you for all PAC’s hard work and support and appreciate the care and time everyone has 

put in 

- Grade 6 welcome was fantastic with a great turnout.  Thank you to everyone. 

 

Executive and Committee reports  

President – Jodi Stiglic – Thank you to everyone and appreciate everyone 

Vice President– Laura Wheway- no report 

Treasurer – Amy Synesael- Chequing account as of end of May: $11,575.90 

         Gaming account as of end of May: $15,996.85  

- Gaming grant has been submitted 

Secretary – Cari Pritchard – no report 

Emergency Preparedness – Tara Sutherland – Absent, no report submitted 

Fundraising – Cashmere Roder – Doughnut fundraiser was $407 profit with 42 boxes sold 

Scholarship Coordinator – Valerie Friess- Scholarship recipients were Kenzie Mcewon and Jiya Aggarwal 



Members at Large – No report 

Hot Lunch Coordinator – Laura Wheway- Kami sushi went well, other than a bit time consuming to sort.  

Grade 6’s lunch was delivered to the pool (by PAC) as they were on a field trip. 

Popcorn Coordinator – Laura Henham- (absent) No report submitted  

Old Business: 

Changing bank signers to the accounts with Gulf & Fraser or Beem Credit Union.  With one 

signer stepping down from the PAC Executive, we will need to add another signer. 

Remove Cashmere Roder – Former Fundraiser Coordinator 

Add Laura Wheway – current Vice President and Hot Lunch Coordinator 

New Business: 

- House wars- items for concession have been purchased and will be sold by PAC at recess and 

lunch, outside the music room 

- Dance coordinator position is open and possible 2 dances will be held next year 

- Fundraising ideas presented by April Levine: Coupon books and craft fair.  Craft fair may be an 

interference with other local schools and their craft fairs.   

- New PAC Executives: 

• President: Jodi Stiglic 

• Vice President: Laura Wheway 

• Treasurer: Amy Synesael 

• Secretary: April Levine 

• Members at Large: Adeana Zappone, Allie Brush, Nicole Chadwick 

• Scholarship Coordinator: Valerie Friess with Allie Brush shadowing 

• DPAC Rep: April Levine 

• Fundraising Coordinator: Vacant 

• Hot Lunch Coordinator: Laura Wheway 

• Emergency Preparedness: Tara Sutherland 

Next meeting date:  September 2024- date/time TBD 

Meeting adjourned: 7:30pm 


